

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Pedestrian Accessible Curb Ramps and Sidewalks – Accelerated Implementation Program

Recommendation of the Committee

- That the Administration continue the recently implemented practice of replacing all missing pedestrian accessible curb ramps adjacent to complete roadway resurfacing projects;
- 2. That the Administration report back on the adequacy of funding levels, service levels and long-term sustainability of the roadway and sidewalk asset preservation programs in mid-2020;
- 3. That the Administration report back within one year with a prioritized list of projects totalling \$20,000,000 for the Sidewalk Infill program; and
- 4. That the City continue to leverage all funding opportunities for sidewalk and accessible pedestrian curb ramp infrastructure.

History

At the August 6, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the Transportation and Construction Department dated August 6, 2019 was considered.

Your Committee also considered a document from Mr. Mike Winter on behalf of Walking Saskatoon which is attached.

Attachment

- 1. August 6, 2019 report of the Transportation and Construction Department.
- 2. August 5, 2019 document from Mr. Mike Winter, Walking Saskatoon.